
 

 

 

North Pacific Bank, Ltd. 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Thank you very much for your continued business with North Pacific Bank. 

 

Financial institutions are currently strengthening anti-money laundering and anti-terrorist financing measures 

in response to international requirements and guidance from financial authorities. As part of this effort, we are 

confirming the details and status of transactions with all customers. 

The “period of stay” (or “permanent resident” status) you submitted has passed the expiration date. We would 

like to confirm your current period of stay, so please visit our branch (or the nearest branch of North Pacific 

Bank) bringing this letter and your bank book (or cash card) together with your residence card or other 

documents showing the latest period of stay. If you need to notify us of any changes other than the period 

of stay, please bring your seal as well. 

According to the Deposit Rules of North Pacific Bank, you are required to immediately notify us of any 

change in your seal, name, address, period of stay, or any other information you have provided. 

Deposit transactions may be suspended in the event that the stated period of stay has expired. Please follow 

the prescribed procedures as soon as possible. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Furthermore, if you have already completed the above procedures, please disregard this letter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                                              

 

 

                                                       

North Pacific Bank website 


